
QUESTIONS FOR TICC COMMMISSION APPLICANTS 
 

1. What technologies or technical improvements would you like the City 
of Cupertino to explore?   

 
2. Please describe how your background pertains to being a member of 

the Technology, Information, and Communication Commission. 
 

3. Please tell us one area on the City’s website that could be improved.  
 

4. How can the City enhance transparency utilizing technology?  
 

5. Give us a couple of examples of cybersecurity threats. 
 

6. What inspired you to apply to the TIC Commission and what would 
you like to accomplish? 
 

7. Should the City provide free Wi-Fi in City Parks and define why? 
 

8. What do you see as the greatest impediments to adopting new 
technologies?  
 

 

 

 

 

The TICC Commission is subject to the Political Reform Act and members 
are required to submit Statements of Economic Interest upon appointment 
and annually thereafter. 

 

 


